
Editor’s Comment:   

First of all I congratulate the authors for your effort to do a paper and put it under considerations . 

Well, I have thought the case report very good and all requested questions about done by a peer-
reviewer to the author were discussed and as possible as were attended. 

 I think that all the experience in frequent low cases should be disseminated as a form of aid to the 
medical community to serve as an alert in similar cases. 

 In addition to the present case report presented itself within quality standards of writing. 

 So I am of the opinion that the case should be published 
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